City of Brea

FINANCE COMMITTEE
NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the meeting of the FINANCE COMMITTEE regularly scheduled for July 11,
2017 at 8:30 a.m. has been cancelled.

The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held at 8:30 a.m. on Tuesday, July 25, 2017 at 1 Civic Center
Circle, Brea, California, as follows:

e The FINANCE COMMITTEE in the Executive Conference Room, 3rd floor of the Civic & Cultural Center

DATED: July 3, 2017
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